
 Dear Riva Club & Riva Historical Society Member: 

Please find your 2024 Dues for the upcoming year. In order to continue your membership, we ask that you make a 
prompt payment before December 15, 2023 to keep your membership current and to continue receiving all your 
benefits and privileges. These include participation in worldwide Riva venues, your VivaRiva magazine, RHS 
annual calendar and fellowship with Riva Club USA members.  

We are required by Riva Historical Society to make payment to them no later than December 15, 2023 in order to 
keep your membership in RHS, and to assure that your name is included on the Roster printed on the RHS 
calendar. Please send your payment by check. Should you have any questions, please feel free to call your club 
Treasurer, Dale Reynolds at (650) 888-6412, or Membership Chairman, Alan Weinstein at (954) 609-6485.  

2024 Dues: 

Check $130.00 

PLEASE PRINT THIS FORM AND RETURN WITH YOUR PAYMENT 

Member Name: _____________________________Boat Name_______________ Model____________  

Hull # _______ 

Member Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________  

Contact Telephone Number: _____________________________________________________________ 

E-mail Address: _______________________________________________

Payment Enclosed:  

Check made payable to RCUSA.

Mail to: 
RCUSA 2528 Ptarmigan Dr., # 4, Walnut Creek, CA  94595 
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